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I write as a parent of two young children who have attended Generation Daycare since its opening and would like to 
express my strong opinion and approval of spot zoning for a childcare facility at the onni development, File# ZT 16-
735335U. I would ask that the Mayor and council office and general public take a moment to think about our children in 
this whole event. My child's before and afterschool care is crucial for a two parent working family who don't have 
family here to support childcare . As parents who are both public servants I ask that the public think about how we can 
be a community that supports the care of our children and future generation. This daycare facility provides exceptional 
childcare support that keeps our children educated, engaged, safe and most of all cared for . This site is optimal for both 
the feeder schools and is within walking distance to the school, which actually is a very healthy and sustainable way to 
get to school. 

A childcare facility supports the community, schools and our future generation. Children who attend this childcare are 
part of this community and will have a unique opportunity to continue to learn about Steveston and the history even 
more so, by being so close to this area. 

Thank you for your time and consideration. 

London Landing, Steveston Resident . 

Debbie Mcloughlin, BA, CHRP & Peter Mcloughin 
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